August 1, 2025

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s):

My name is Kristi Gibson, and | am the Director of Religious Education at St. Andrew Parish. | want to thank you for
registering your child(ren) for classes for the 2025-2026 school year. We are excited to have the opportunity to
help your child(ren) learn more about our faith and become closer to God. Our wonderful group of teachers for this

year is as follows:

Alaina Lutz Kindergarten & 1% Grade 570-332-1832
Judy Flaherty 2" Grade / Holy Communion Class 570-814-7577
Kristi Gibson 3" Grade & 4% Grade 570-417-2505
Nicholas Lutz 5" Grade & 6% Grade 570-899-2188
Peter Bonczewski 7™ Grade & 8™ Grade / Confirmation 570-498-1139

Traci Bradshaw, Helene Skopek-Krygier and Cheryl Gibson are our substitute teachers.

If your child received the sacrament of Holy Communion and is interested in becoming an altar server, please reach
out to the rectory at 570-823-1948.

We are excited to continue with our children’s choir this CCD year. The choir will be singing during the children's
masses this year. Please let me know if your child is interested in participating.

Enclosed is a copy of the schedule for the 2024-2025 school year. Please note that changes to the schedule,
including inclement weather closures, will be communicated to you either via phone call, text, and / or email.

If you have any questions, concerns, or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me at 570-417-
2505 or Father Vincent Dang at 570-823-1948.

God Bless, |,
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Kristi Gibson

Director of Religious Education

St. Andrew Parish



